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From: Levitt, Sarah 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: My comments for 2020.IE18.1 on December 1, 2020 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Date: Monday, November 30, 2020 9:53:08 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the December 1, 2020 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
meeting on item 2020.IE18.1, North York Centre - REimagining Yonge (Sheppard to Finch) Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment Study 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and 
that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I 
understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like 
Google. 

Comments: 

I write representing the group Doctors for Safe Cycling, a collection of over 100 physicians working in the Greater 
Toronto Area (GTA). We wanted to express our support for the Reimagining Yonge proposal. The proposed plan 
has the potential to greatly increase the physical health and mental wellbeing of this community. By making streets 
safer for pedestrians and cyclists, the City of Toronto would be providing infrastructure that can save lives and 
prevent morbidity from motor vehicle related injury. Furthermore, this infrastructure encourages individuals to 
choose active transportation options that have the potential to help prevent chronic illnesses like diabetes, 
cardiovascular disease, depression, and anxiety. As physicians, we hope to be able to promote active 
transportation options to our patients with the assurance of knowing that there are safe spaces in the GTA for our 
patients to engage in those activities. We hope that the City recognizes the importance of this infrastructure and 
moves to support the REimagining Yonge proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Levitt, MSc, MD FRCPC 
Brain Medicine Fellow 
Steering Committee Member – Doctors for Safe Cycling 

Psychiatrist - University Health Network 
Toronto Western Hospital – IMPACT Program 
Toronto General Hospital – Inpatient Program 
489 College Street, Unit 304 
Toronto ON, M6G 1A5 
Telephone (437) 881-2930 
Fax (647) 243-8254 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. 
Any review or distribution by anyone other than the person for whom it was originally 
intended is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
Opinions, conclusions or other information contained in this e-mail may not be that of the 
organization. 
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If you feel you have received an email from UHN of a commercial nature and would like to be 
removed from the sender's mailing list please do one of the following: 
(1) Follow any unsubscribe process the sender has included in their email 
(2) Where no unsubscribe process has been included, reply to the sender and type 
"unsubscribe" in the subject line. If you require additional information please go to our UHN 
Newsletters and Mailing Lists page. 
Please note that we are unable to automatically unsubscribe individuals from all UHN mailing 
lists. 


